BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Mr. George Wyatt, Chair
Mr. Steve Tussey, Vice Chair
Dr. Adrienne Millett, Treas.
Mr. Chuck Conley, Sec.
Dr. Wilma Walker
Mr. Myron Fisher



MADISON COUNTY AIRPORT BOARD, Inc.

124 Madison Airport Road P.O. Box 2114 Richmond, KY 40476

April 26, 2021

The Honorable Andy Barr 2430 Rayburn House Office Bldg. Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Barr,

On behalf of the Central Kentucky Regional Airport Board of Directors, we wish to submit our unanimous support for the Economy Road construction and design project. Without a doubt, the timing of this project could not be more critical to the expansion efforts of our airport.

The Central Kentucky Regional Airport services both commercial and personal pilots as well as supports the Eastern Kentucky University Aviation Program. We are currently underway with hanger expansions that will enable an increase in the amount of traffic to our airport. Eastern Kentucky University is expanding their program to serve additional students. This new road will reduce travel times, improve efficiency, and motorists will have safer access to the airport.

We greatly appreciate your support of aviation in Kentucky and look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerély

Chairman

Central Kentucky Regional Airport Board